
From: JONES OF MOULSECOOMB, Baroness <jonesjb@parliament.uk> 
Sent: 03 July 2019 11:21 
To: stephbranston@hotmail.com 
Subject: FAO The Ministry of Environment at Barrington Primary  

  
Dear Alexander, Emilie, Ben, Lily B, Lisa, Sophie M, Zoe, Daisy, Tilda, Paisley, Josephine, 

Lacey, Presley, Ruari, Luca, Cameron, Freddie, Jim, Fletcher, Lucas, Oliver and Tyler 
  
Thank you so much for your letter telling me about your work on Eco Action at your 

school. I am very impressed! And how incredibly sensible of you to link environmental 

work to your curriculum. As the one and only Green Party peer in the House of Lords, 

that’s exactly what I try to do here. 
  
Thank you too for the invitation to visit you. As you suggest, I’m kept quite busy so I 

won’t be able to get to you, but I will think about you and tell people about your 

admirable initiatives. 
  
I wish you huge luck for your Eco Week and hope that many schools follow your 

excellent example. Please give my best regards to your ‘brilliant Head Teacher’, Gill 

Davies, and say that I admire her support for her pupils’ concerns for the future. 
  
Best wishes 
jj 
  
  
Jenny Jones  
Baroness Jones of Moulsecoomb  
House of Lords 
London 
SW1A 0PW 
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